
Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

JACK B. MOORE ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 TELEPHONE 

vCE .ECeoZN- 213-572-2292 

August 6, 1979 

Mr. R. H. Engelken, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region V 
Suite 202, Walnut Creek Plaza 
1990 North California Boulevard 
Walnut Creek, California 94596 

Dear Mr. Engelken: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 
San .Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Units 2 and 3 

In a letter to your office dated April 9, 1979, we 
submitted a final report dealing with staking of Limitorque 
valve operators. The conditions described in the report were 
considered reportable in accordance with 10CFR50.55(e).  

We would like to clarify one area of our initial 
report. In that report, we indicated that ninety-six (96) 
valves procured for use at San Onofre Units 2 and 3 with 
Limitorque operators were being inspected for proper staking 
of lock nuts. This quantity of valves included only valves 
which had been delivered at the time the report was submitted.  
A further review of valves in manufacturing or in transit in
dicated that an additional quantity of valves was involved in 
the investigation. Accordingly, we hereby amend our previous 
report to indicate that two hundred and forty-eight (248) 
valves will require inspection for proper staking of lock nuts.  
Inspection is being performed as valves become available for 
inspection at the jobsite. All valves which have been iden
tified as requiring inspection will be inspected and reworked, 
if necessary, before turnover from Construction to Startup.  
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If you have any questions regarding our initial 
report or the supplemental information provided above, we 
would be pleased to discuss this matter with you at your 
convenience.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: Victor Stello (NRC, Director I&E) 
R. J. Pate (NRC., San Onofre)


